Sth and 6th Crade
Family Dinner

Dear Orrville Middle School Families,

Join us for a FREE evening of family fun at Orrville
Middle Schooll

We are thrilled to invite all 5th and 6th grade students and
their families to a FREE family dinner on Thursday,
March 20th in the OMS Cafeteria from 5:30pm to /:00pm.

Join us for an exciting night of family bingo, a delicious
pasta bar, a free raffle with amazing prizes, a literacy
engagement opportunity, and a healthy snack.
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Don't miss out on this wonderful opportunity to bond with T
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your family and connect with the OMS community. We 500 i)
cant wait to see you therel =T s
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Return RSVP to front offive at OMS

RSVP- March 6, 2024

Student Name
Grade
Total Number Attending




